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     The Teddy Bear Nursery - 
Waiting Application List Form

Dear Parent/Colleague.  
Thank you for your enquiry to join our Waiting List.
· Kindly ensure you notify the Nursery of any changes to the information below.
· Please complete, sign, date and return this form to:
The Teddy Bear Nursery, University Hospital Llandough,
          Penlan Road, Penarth, Vale of Glamorgan CF64 2XX
Please complete clearly – especially e-mail addresses as this is the main form of contact:
Kindly complete ALL sections
	PARENTS NAME (S)  


	

	NAME OF EMPLOYER (S)

	

	HOME ADDRESS (PARENT/S)

	

	POSTCODE

	

	RELATIONSHIP TO CHILD/CHILDREN

	

	HOME E-MAIL ADDRESS (Parent/s)

	

	WORK E-MAIL ADDRESS (Parent/s)


	

	HOME TEL NUMBER (Parent/s)


	

	MOBILE TEL NUMBER (Parent/s)


	

	CONTACT NUMBERS

	


  Please turn over.........

	PARENT(S) – PLACE OF WORK


	

	PARENT(S) – JOB TITLE


	

	CHILD/CHILDREN’S NAME

	

	CHILD/CHILDREN’S DATE OF BIRTH OR DUE DATE
	

	DAYS / SESSIONS PREFERRED

	

	DATE OF CHILDCARE TO START

	

	Are you a:- 
	

	· UHB Employee


	  Yes    (                 No   (

	· Cardiff University Employee


	  Yes    (                 No   (

	· Student


	  Yes    (                 No   ( 


	· External Parent(s)


	  Yes    (                 No   (

	EMPLOYEE NUMBER (S)


	

	EMPLOYEE SIGNATURE (S)

	

	DATE:


	

	PARENT’S SIGNATURE (S)

	

	DATE:


	

	CLINICAL BOARD

	

	Could you please let us know where/how you heard about our Nursery?


	Notes – Nursery Management
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